
Dear Parents, 

 

We wish you healthy times ahead as we navigate through these new challenges.  With that said, College 

Board has adjusted their testing protocol in response to the Coronaviris COVID-19.  As a means to 

ensure timely an accurate information, please visit their site at 

https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap/news-changes/coronavirus-update.  

Below are bulleted items for your convenience: 

 College Board is providing free remote learning resources. 

 Traditional face-to-face exam administration will not take place.  Students will take a 45 minute 

online free-response exam at home.  

 For each AP subject, there will be 2 different testing dates.  Some students may want to take the 

exam sooner rather than later, while the content is still fresh.  Other students may want more 

time to practice.  Your child can discuss these options with their AP teacher. 

 The full exam schedule, specific free-response question types that will be on each AP Exam, and 

additional testing details will be available by April 3.  College Board will unlock relevant free-

response questions in AP Classroom for digital use so students can access all practice questions 

of the type that will appear on the exam.  

 Any student already registered for an exam can choose to cancel at no charge. 

 Students will be able to take these streamlined exams on any device they have access to-

computer, tablet or smartphone.  Taking a photo of handwritten work will also be an option.   

 College Board recognizes that there may exist a digital divide that could prevent some students 

from participating. If your student needs a mobile tool or connectivity, you can reach out to 

College Board directly or visit this site https://collegeboard.tfaforms.net/74.  

 The exam will only include topics and skills most AP teachers and students have already covered 

in class by early March. 
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